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The European Veterinary Libraries Group (EVLG) has started its planning for 15th European Association
for Health Information and Libraries Conference to be held in Seville. We will try to concentrate our animal
sessions in one of the afternoons. And as usual we will have our EVLG Conference meeting in connection
with this and continue in the evening at some nice dinner place where the real decisions are taken. Among
the more important issues is how to support the ICAHIS meeting in Budapest 2017.

More information about this in the next JEAHIL issue.

We are also working on planning the SIGs pages in the new EAHIL website, which should have new
possibilities for all special interest groups. Our old independent webpages will be taken down as soon as we
are ready with the new pages. At the moment we have extensive discussions and meetings with Board
member Anna Kdgedal about this. Real corridor talk.

The EVBM Learning project has launched its online tutorial on Friday the 6th of September Emma Place
and Fiona Brown have been much involved in this. cor
More info at: http://www.ebvmlearning.org/

The EVLG gave their Honorary Award to Trenton
Boyd at the EAHIL Workshop in Edinburgh. The
reason given was “For outstanding contribution,
work and activity for the EVLG and the European
community of veterinary librarians”. Trenton can
really be called one of the founding fathers of our
organization. He has been immensely supportive all
the time, and travelled to Europe for nearly every
meeting. With his expertise and experience he has
been a pillar and a support, especially before and
during our meetings. But also, as a veterinary
librarian, helping other librarians to solve
information problems, he is the best!

Trenton Boyd gets a much deserved award for lifetime
accomplishments and support for European Veterinary
Librarianship.
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